

June 12, 2018

Dear Residents,

The Secord Community League has assumed responsibility for leading the effort to build a new playground in our amazing community! When our new David Thomas King School was built, a playground was not included in the plans. Our playground estimate is \$810,044. We currently have \$250,000 allocated from the Provincial Playground Grant fund for new schools and potentially up to \$250,000 in grant money through the City of Edmonton's Neighbourhood Park Development Program fund. This means as a community we must generate the remaining funds in order for a playground to be built. Our fundraising goal is \$310,044 Assuming we can generate the required additional funds we are aiming for construction in 2019.

We are fundraising in partnership with all major stakeholders: David Thomas King School and its Parent Council, residents, The City of Edmonton, various funding and granting agencies and the corporate community. We need your support in fundraising to build a new playground for our children! Attached is a donation form. Donations are tax deductible, with receipts provided by the City of Edmonton. Alternatively, should you wish to become a corporate donor, volunteer or join our Playground Committee please contact Playground Committee Chair Christie Delano at (780) 218-1395.

As we progress through the various phases of development, with support from the City of Edmonton, a series of public consultations will be held to acquire feedback. These public consultations will take place through a series of Open Houses and online surveys. Our first public consultation will take place after Concept Drawings have been produced.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Candace Smashnuk
President, Secord Community League
president@secordcommunityleague.com

Christie Delano
Playground Committee Chair
christie.delano@gmail.com



Yes! I would like to support the development of the Secord community playground!

ncluded is my cheque for: \$5,000 \$1,000 \$\$500 \$\$100 \$Other \$ Donor Information:	
Name:	Phone:
Address:	City:
Province:	Postal Code:
Method of Payment:	
*Note: A tax receipt is availa indicate if your donation requ	ble for donations \$20 or over. Please circle "Yes" or "No" below to uires a receipt:
YES Cheques must be paya	able to "City of Edmonton" with "Secord Community Playground" on memo line.)
NO (Make cheques payab	le to "Secord Community League")
Please remit donations to:	Secord Community League % Christie Delano 21934-94a ave, Edmonton AB T5T 1N1 OR Call Christie @ 780-218-1395 for pickup

If you'd like to make the donation through a company, please give Christie Delano a call at 780-218-1395 to receive our Corporate Donation Package.

A sincere thank you from the Secord Community League!

Personal information is being collected under the authority of section 33(c) of the *Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy (FOIP)* Act and will be used for the administration and management of the City of Edmonton, Community Services Department project financing. Your personal information is protected from unauthorized access, use and disclosure through the privacy provisions of FOIP. If you have any questions about the collection or use of your personal information, please contact the Community Recreation Coordinator associated with your project.